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Dear Beloved Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I hope this letter finds you healthy and happy. If not, I pray for you to be given the comfort, support, 

strength healing, and encouragement that you need. May God's love penetrate deep into your body and 

soul. 

 

This Sunday we will be celebrating two very special holidays: the 58th Day of All True Things and 

Father's Day. First, I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt gratitude to all the fathers 

in our community. The role you serve in your families is so valuable. No one else loves your children the 

way you do. Thank you for pouring out your tears, sweat and blood in the care of your children and 

family. Much of what you give may often go unnoticed, but please know that it has immeasurable value 

in God's eyes, and has eternal impact on the lives of your children and grandchildren. Hope you can enjoy 

some much deserved fun and relaxation on this special day. 

 

To the wives and children of our community, let's be sure to let our husbands and fathers know just how 

much we appreciate them, and take the time to celebrate them on this special day. 

 

This Sunday is also a day to express our gratitude for the beautiful and amazing world God made for us 

with all His and Her love as our Heavenly Parent. For much of human history the created world has not 

been appreciated and cared for properly, but now is the time to change this. Our True Parents are calling 

us to be true owners of creation, and restore all things to their original value. Let's take this day to reflect 

on how we can better care for the created world, and bring joy to our Heavenly Parent by how we interact 

with the world around us going forward. 

 

We continue to be blessed by the precious words expressed by True Mother in her memoir Mother of 

Peace. I invite you to share your inspirations with one another as you read it, and share copies of this 

precious book with all those you care about. Starting this week it will become even easier to do this as 

True Mother's memoir becomes available in print and kindle on Amazon. Stay tuned for more info. 

 

As always, please take good care and may God bless you in this coming week! 

 

Many Blessings, 

 

Pastor Crescentia 

 


